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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School buses will run from 8th June 2020 on usual routes but capacity will be significantly limited 
due to the need to maintain social distancing on public transport. For that reason and unless it is 
absolutely essential for your child to catch the bus, please do everything possible to support them 
to travel to-and-from school via other methods, such as walking or cycling. The last thing we want 
is students stranded at a bus stop because there is not enough room for them to travel, so the use 
of public transport should be avoided if at all possible.   
 
For any child who cannot walk, cycle or be dropped off at or  near their school, parents are asked 
to complete the following form to help us to understand the likely number of students who do 
need to use the bus service. This must be submitted by midday on Wednesday 3rd June 2020 and 
you will receive a response on Friday 5th June 2020. Please note that if the service is over-
subscribed, priority will be given to those students who live furthest from their school. If you do 
not have access to the internet, please contact the Education helpline number on 733017 to 
highlight the need for this service. 
 
https://forms.gle/A3qCzozkaFdNoXTE7 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Adrian King 
Acting Headteacher 
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